
 

 

Taking the Crap Out 
 

 

 

Hi! I’m Sharon Jurd today I want to talk to you about taking crap out of 
your business. What I mean by that is I want you to think about your 
marketplace, think about your ideal customers and then think about 
what they hate about your industry and then remove it from your 
business. When we started our HydroKleen business we went, “Okay, 
what do homeowners hate about tradies?” They hate that they are late. 
They hate that they leave a mess and they don’t turn up.  
 
And so we took all of that out of the HydroKleen System and we gave 
them an experience other than a “tradie” experience. We’re not tradies, 
we’re professional people. So what we did, we guaranteed that they 
would be on time, that they would be on time and if they’re not then we 
have a guarantee in place so they can get their clean for free. We also 
said, “We’re not going to leave a mess.” It doesn’t matter what we do to 
your air conditioner, how long we spend there, when we go, you won’t 
even know that we’re there except that you’ve got this exceptionally 
working air conditioner. And the third thing that was really important in 
our industry was people didn’t like the bum cracks that tradies showed 
off every time they are working in their home. And we make sure that 
HydroKleen tradies don’t show any bum cracks.  
 
So think about your industry and think about what the customers hate 
and then go, “I’m going to take that out of my business.” And then what 
happens is your customers have a much greater experience. And people 
will buy around their experience, they’ll come back because that 
experience is exceptional and they’ll buy off you time and time and time 
again. And that’s what happened in my HydroKleen business. And that’s 
what made us so successful in our industry.  
 
So think about it in your industry, make those changes and let me know 
how you go.  
 
I’m Sharon Jurd and I’ll talk soon.  
 


